Biscovey Academy – M&M Theatre
On Tuesday 2nd October, we will once again welcome M&M Theatre into school, for their performance of The Wizard of Oz.  They will be performing for all children in Years 3, 4 and 5, whilst Year 6 will get the opportunity of a theatre visit on a different occasion.  The children always love the performances and I am sure this year’s will be just as popular.
As we know the great benefit of children having the opportunity to experience such a high quality performance, the school has been able to subsidise the cost of this.  However, in order to help with this, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 towards the total cost.  No child will be excluded from this activity by not making a voluntary contribution; however, where there are not enough voluntary contributions to make this activity possible and there is no way to make up the shortfall, the activity will be cancelled.  If this is the case, we will notify you in writing.
The option to make a voluntary contribution should now appear on your child’s Parent Pay page.  Please also complete and return the form below to give permission for your child to watch the show.
Yours sincerely,
Mr. M. Corbett
Head of School
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

I give permission for my child to watch the performance of The Wizard of Oz, by M&M Theatre on Tuesday 2nd October.

Child’s name: ………………………………………………………	Class: ……………

Signed: ……………………………………………………

Print: ………………………………………………………
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